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Our President’s Message SATISFACTS SURVEYS
Just moved-in? Had a work order completed?

Complete your Satisfacts Survey for a chance to win a $50 
Amazon Gift Card! You will receive your surveys  via email 
from surveys@satisfacts.com. Our continued goal is to 
provide residents with the best in service and in value. Please 
enjoy some of our recent comments from work order surveys:

4570 George Washington Drive • Scott AFB, IL 62225 
Phone: 618-746-4911 • Fax: 618-746-4910 

OFFICES AVAILABLE BY PHONE/EMAIL 
Monday- Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM

Emergency Maintenance Requests: Opt 1 
Leasing Specialists: Opt 2  |  Patriot's Landing Office: Opt 3

Lincoln's Landing Office: Opt 4  |  Shiloh Classics Office: Opt 5

Holiday hours may differ from those listed.
HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

As the end of the year 
rapidly approaches, HMC 
will spend November 
honoring our veterans and 
their families. November 
11th is an important day for 
us to pay tribute to those 
who have served our 

country. In honor of this, we launch our 2nd 
annual “30 Days for 30 Families” initiative. We are 
asking for you to submit stories of veterans 
which we will feature across our social media 
platforms throughout the month. These 
powerful stories are being collected and will be 
placed in a commemorative book. November 
and the Thanksgiving season gives us all a 
chance to pause and count our blessings. At 
HMC we remain very thankful for the families 
who live within our communities and for the 
opportunity to serve you. We were particularly 
moved by everyone’s generosity in October as 
our Helping Hands program gathered food for 
more than 36 Food Banks throughout the 
country. Our heartfelt thanks to you and your 
families.

John Ehle, President 
Hunt Military Communities

- They worked around my schedule and were able to fix the 
problem right away. I'm very happy with the outcome. 

- Thank you for fixing this so quickly!

- Very prompt and friendly technician.

- I was surprised by how quickly it got done! Thank you!

- The technician was very friendly and professional, and this 
work order was taken care of much faster than I 
anticipated.

- My technician (John) was on time and extremely 
professional. He fixed both issues in a quick and 
appropriate manner. I was impressed with his knowledge 
base and I'm happy to have the issues fixed in a timely 
manner.

CONTACT INFORMATION



scottfamilyhousing.com

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT - Tom Blakey

TOYS FOR TOTS - THROUGH DECEMBER 1, 2020

SAVE THE DATES
November 1, 2020
Daylight Savings
Time to set your clocks back one hour!

November 3, 2020
Election Day
Be sure to do your part 
and vote today!

November 10, 2020
US Marine Corps Birthday
Today we celebrate the 245th Birthday of the 
Marine Corps! Take time today to reach out to a 
Marine to congratulate and thank them! 

November 11, 2020
Veterans' Day
Today we honor all who served. Thank you for 
your service! 

November 26, 2020
Thanksgiving
Happy Thanksgiving! 
Offices will be closed.

LOCAL CORNER
Looking for some great local and virtual offerings 
this month? Check out one or more of the events below!

St. Louis Friendsgiving Trivia Pub Crawl
November 14 

Designer Handbag Bingo
November 20

Make your way to the Scott 
Event center for 10 rounds of 
Bingo! Prizes include handbags 
from Guess, Michael Kors, Marc 
Jacobs, Kate Spade, and more! 
Make your reservations today!

Take a short drive across the 
river to STL, where you'll find 
a neighborhood full of authen-
tic Italian restaurants! Mama's 
on the Hill is a great choice for 
delicious pasta, tasty toasted raviolis, & friendly staff!

Tom  has been a maintenance technician 
with Hunt for 5 years.

His favorite part of the job is talking to 
residents and employees. He loves chatting 
with people from different walks of life.

Fun Facts: Tom is a big on-line gamer and 
can bring a drowned fly back to life!

VIRTUAL
Pup Talk 
Throughout November

Join this virtual Pup-

Talk and show off your 
furry friend!  Hosted 
on Fridays throughout 
November, you don't 
want to miss this tail 

LOCAL EATS
Mama's on the Hill

The one where they 
pub crawled! Are you 
a Friends fanatic? Test 
your knowledge with 
this Friends themed 
trivia pub crawl! 

Every year SFH partners with Toys for Tots 
to collect toys for children less-fortunate, 
and this year is no exception! Drop off your 
donations to the Patriot's or Lincoln's  
Landing clubhouses by 01 December!

Visit our Facebook page for more upcoming events!
facebook.com/ScottFamilyHousing

wagging fun!
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